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July 25, 2018 
 
 
It is anticipated that the Plan Commission will review all of the remaining Comprehensive Plan 
discussion items at the July 30, 2018 meeting.  The following Comprehensive Plan materials are 
included in the packet. 
 
 
• Potential changes to the Comprehensive Plan document.  All of the proposed changes to the 

May 1, 2018 draft of the Comprehensive Plan document are included/referenced in one 
spreadsheet.   
 
Proposed changes that the Plan Commission recommends are generally listed first, followed by 
proposed changes that the Plan Commission does not recommend.  Please note that there are 
several “Change recommended by PC?” “Y” items (ninth column) towards the end of the 
spreadsheet – the result of staff keeping the “Comment/Request #” number (first column) 
consistent with the July 16, 2018 version of the spreadsheet. 
 
There are seven red-lined documents for cases where text changes would not fit on the 
spreadsheet. 

 
 
• GFLU Map materials and information regarding the Capitol View Neighborhood as requested 

by Alder Carter at the July 16, 2018 Plan Commission meeting. 
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